Budget Phone.

October 25, 2005

Colleen Dale, Commission Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
PO Box 360

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 35102-0360

Re:  Docket No. CO-2006-0085; Application of Budget Phone, Inc. for Designation as an
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier Pursuant to P.U.C. SUBST. Rule 26.418(g)

Dear Ms. Dale:

On behalf of Budget Phone, Inc. (“Company”), I am respectfully requesting to withdraw, without
prejudice, the application filed in the above-referenced docket August 22, 2005. The Company
plans to withdraw the initial application with intentions of re-filing at a later date.

Please file-stamp the additional copy of this letter and return it in the enclosed self addressed
stamped envelope. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Any correspondence or
questions may be directed to me at the below-listed address and telephone number.

Sincerely,

FA 17 AL

Faith M. Golding

Budget Phone, Inc.

Assistant to the Director, Regulatory & Revenue Assurance
318-671-5736

fax (866) 309-2893

6901 West 70th o P.O. Box 19360 * Shreveport, LA 71149  (318) 671-5000 ¢ 1-888-424-5588 e Fax (318) 671-5023



